 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1
TOWN OF WESCOTT
NOTICE OF PUBLIC TEST ON ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT

TO BE USED AT THE GENERAL ELECTION, HELD ON  February16, 2021 ELECTION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on MONDAY, FEBRUARY 8TH, 2021 the Town Clerk and Election Inspectors will conduct a pre-election public test on the required electronic voting equipment to be used by the disabled and/or general public for the FEBRUARY 16TH 2021 election.  

The public test will be conducted at the Town Office at N5794 OLD KESHENA RD, beginning at 9a.m.






Submitted by:  Angela Vreeke






Office Manager/Clerk

